

November 3, 2020

Governor JB Pritzker Office of the Governor 207 State House Springfield, IL 62706

Dear Governor Pritzker,

The purpose of this letter is to express my concern that the City of Bloomington has had further COVID-19 mitigations placed on our community. Overall, the City has done better than many communities in Illinois in terms of infection rates and other factors. These new mitigations have been placed on Bloomington using limited metrics and based on the statistics of some of our neighbors in the region, not our City.

I would like to praise our local restaurants and bars for going above and beyond during this challenging time. They have truly stepped up and demonstrated their resilience and creativity in a new and everchanging environment. We will continue our practice of referring all complaints to our local health department.

Sincerely,

Mayor Tari Renner

Tan Reman